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June, 2006
WEBWORM CONTROL
You are requested to join the neighborhood spray webworm spray program
REMEMBER LAST FALL AND HOW BAD THEY WERE!!!
Webworms will always try to find a new home, over and over again.  Let's make sure they don’t make an ugly home in your trees.  I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of our services to treat your trees.  We want your trees to be green all summer!!
Spraying has started and will continue throughout the summer.  They are called the fall webworm and they showed us why last year.  We are currently scheduling Neighborhood Treatments to maximize Webworm control.  We have this area included in a Neighborhood Treatment program and are looking forward to servicing your trees.
Simply fill out this form and mail it back to us and we’ll spray your property automatically.  Many of your neighbors spray.  We have been successful in reducing the large outbreaks because of past spraying.    We can better control the webworm if you and your neighbors participate.  It is affordable.  We have kept the price low because we do large neighborhoods and estates.  So, just call the office.  We’ll spray and invoice, your trees will thank you and your presence is not required.  
Customer Name(s):

«Firstname» «Lastname»:
_____________________________________
Treated Property Address:



________Lake Placid Drive







Seguin, TX 78155
Also indicate billing address if different than treatment address.  We will leave a notice on the treated property that the spraying was completed with a specified date.  Then, we will send you the bill to your billing address.  That way, you do not have to wait on us and you can go do important everyday living tasks.  We treat all of the major estates and subdivisions on Lake Placid, Lake McQueeney, Lake Dunlap, and the Guadalupe River from Canyon Lake through Seguin.




Notes:  Watch for the white moth in the grass.  The white moth is an indicator of the Webworm.  We will spray the worm early.  Seasonal control requires 2-3 sprayings.  Our price is the same as last year, $17/tree, even though fuel costs have gone up considerably.
We use an EPA approved biological control, Bacillus Thuringensis, BT.  It is very safe for the waters of the Guadalupe River and surrounding lakes.  It is very effective and gives good control for about 3-4 weeks.  It is not harmful to children, pets, wildlife, fisheries, and won't stain vehicles and other materials.    It makes the worms have a very bad day!! Your trees stay green longer when your neighbors spray theirs.   That is why we remind our customers to tell their neighbors who don’t spray.  Our service works!   If you do not want your trees sprayed, please call our office.  
That stuff that falls from the tree is not tree pollen, it is worm ………………...…poooooodedoooooo.
